
Office of Dean Undergraduate Studies and Entrepreneurship 

M.M.M. University of Technology-Gorakhpur 

Notice 

Date: 08-12-2018 

All the students who are going to re-register for any backlog subject in even 

semester are hereby informed that a meeting with Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor Sir is 

scheduled on December 12, 2018 at 11:00AM in Aryabhatta Hall, ITRC. All the 

students who are available in campus are requested to attend the meeting at 

scheduled time. 

 

 

(Prof. R. K. Chauhan) 

Dean, UGS & E 


